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Dear Third Grade Students and Parents,

Welcome to third grade at Donovan Elementary School. It is a brand new year and
third grade is going to be very exciting! You will learn a lot of new and interesting
things, so dust off your thinking caps and come ready to begin our adventures.

Students will receive a planner. Each day, students will write the daily assignments
and any important information in their planners. Parents, please check and sign each
day, after your student has completed the assignments that are written for that day.
You may write notes to us in this planner or send an email (preferred). We may write
a note to you in the planner.

Students will bring home a maroon Take Home Folder each day. Please remove
and look over the items on the right side of the folder. This is the completed work.
Items on the left side are things the students are still working on.

3rd Grade Supply List Link Supply List Changes For Our Team: highlighters
(different colors), expo markers (colors, not black), No 3 subject notebook (2
one-subject spiral notebooks instead - 1 green, 1 purple), folders (one red, one blue,
one yellow) We do not need a fun folder.

We do NOT need any baggies. We do NOT need any hand sanitizer. We do NOT
need any paper towels. Both Boys and Girls should bring a box of tissues.

We look forward to a great year of working together! See you soon!!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Armstrong (math/science) Mrs. Roach (language arts/social studies)
armstrong.pam@lebanonschools.org roach.sandra@lebanonschools.org

https://www.lebanonschools.org/media/donovanelementary/3rd%20Grade%20Supply%20List%2022-23.pdf
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Scan the QR codes to listen to your teachers reading stories to you.


